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15 March 2017

Chairman, Panel on Health Services
c/o Legislative Council Secretariat

Dear Chairman,

I write to indicate my full support for the Government’s proposal to strengthen graphic health warnings on
tobacco product packets and retail containers.

Scientific studies have consistently shown the strengthening of graphic health warnings to reduce smoking
behaviour (1-3). The World Health Organization recommends the use of prominent graphic health warnings
and calls for plain packaging of tobacco products (4). Enlarging the size of graphic health warnings to at least
85% on both surfaces of tobacco product packets is an important step forward.

To protect public health, I strongly urge the Legislative Council to pass the Government’s proposed
amendments without further delay.

Thank you for your consideration.
Yours sincerely,

Dr June Leung

Clinical Assistant Professor
School of Public Health

The University of Hong Kong
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